
                                              CITY OF BULAWAYO 

 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION UPDATE 

The City of Bulawayo is in the process of updating customer information in a bid to improve 

communication between the City and its customers and also ensure efficient service delivery.  

Council would like to advise the residents that Council will be collecting customer information from 

Monday, 29
th

 October 2018 to Friday, 30
th

 November 2018. The information will be collected from 

the following suburbs and surrounding areas;  

 Bradfield 

 Famona 

 Barham Green 

 Greenhill 

 Southwold 

 Montrose 

 Morningside  

 Bellevue 

 Fourwinds  

 Newton West 

 Newton  

 Eleona Park  

 
The Schedule of collection will be as follows: 

SUBURBS  DATE 

BRADFIELD 29 – 30 OCTOBER 2018  

FAMONA 30 – 31  OCTOBER 2018  

BARHAM GREEN 31 OCTOBER – 2 NOVEMBER 2018 

GREEN HILL 5 – 6 NOVEMBER 2018 

SOUTHWOLD 7- 9 NOVEMBER 2018 

MONTROSE 12 – 14 NOVEMBER 2018 

MORNINGSIDE 15 – 19 NOVEMBER 2018 

BELLEVUE 20 – 22 NOVEMBER 2018 

FOURWINDS 23 – 26 NOVEMBER 2018 

NEWTON WEST 24 – 25 NOVEMBER 2018 

ELOANA PARK 27 – 28 NOVEMBER  2018 

 



Residents are advised that Municipal Staff who will be conducting this exercise will be identifiable by 

a City of Bulawayo identification card. (Sample below) 

 

 

Residents are requested to assist Municipal staff during this exercise.  

Queries related to this exercise can be addressed to the Town Clerk’s Department (Public Relations) 

on Tel. No. (02922) 75011 ext. 2304 / (029) 883587 or Fax No. (02922) 69701 or e-mail: 

publicrelations@citybyo.co.zw.   

 

 

ADVERT NO: 6864                                                                             C.DUBE              

DATE: Sunday, 28 October 2018                                                                            TOWN CLERK   
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